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This Week in Room 18… 


Reading—This week we discussed the reading strategy of analyzing character and noticing character and setting.  We are almost through introducing the letters.  After Thanksgiving break, we will begin working more intensely on letters and their sounds.  We continue to work on initial sounds, segmenting syllables and making rhymes.  We are still working on a book called I Like Fall Leaves.


Writing—We are finishing up our second unit of writing.  Many students are improving in their drawings; adding more details and colors.  Next week we will begin Unit 3. 


Math---We worked on the +1 and -1 patterns this week.  When we add or subtract one, we see a counting pattern.  It is similar to our ‘quick practice’ of knowing what come just before or just after.  We also did some work on comparing numbers and/or quantities.


Social Studies---We are finishing up our Who Am I? unit with the sharing out of our timelines.  The students are excited to tell about their photos and share with the others.  It has been fun to learn more about each child.  If you haven’t yet, please complete and send in a finished timeline project. 








Helper of the Week


Addie was the helper this week.





Upcoming Events---


Winter is coming!  The weather is changing.  Your child will have outside recess each day unless the temperature is 10 degrees or cooler.  Please make sure they are dressed appropriately.  Also, they must have a doctor’s note if you would like them to stay in due to illness.  Thank you!





Early dismissals---Please remember that if we have an early dismissal due to the weather, I will be following the designated plan on your child’s emergency card. If you cannot recall what option you selected, please call or email me.  I will send home a copy of the card.   





Thanksgiving Break---No school due to the Thanksgiving holiday Nov. 22nd and 23rd.  There is a half day on Nov. 21st.


Happy Thanksgiving!





Holiday Sing Along—Mr. J. Jones is scheduling a Kindergarten/First Grade performance for some time in December.  As soon as a date is selected, I will let you know.





Pilgrims and Pies event-Note is included today.





Wall Word Sticker books-We have 9 students who have accomplished unit 1 words.  Keep up the good work!  





Report Cards-Please sign and return the report card envelopes.














Thank you to those of you who sent in some ornaments for our A Sweet Christmas themed tree for the Yuletide Jubilee.  Keep them coming!
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